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Legislative Document No. 887   An Act to Make Manufacturers Responsible for 
Proper Disposal of Abortion Drugs and Require a Health Care Provider to Be 
Physically Present During a Chemical Abortion
Dear 132nd Maine Legislators,
In your position guiding decisions relevant to the health and welfare of your 
constituents, I submit to you the encouragement to enact all content of §1599-B. 
Chemical abortions require the presence of health care provider and the scheduling of 
a follow-up visit with the patient.  The connection with; and lifeline offered, after the 
potentially overwhelming ordeal is over should be afforded to all patients seeking 
chemical abortion. 
The definitions and guidelines outlined in §1599-B sections 1 & 2 need to be known 
and adhered to by all working in the industry of this service.
The information, cautions and penalties presented in (§1599-C. Disposal of abortion 
drugs) treat seriously the need to protect natural resources and individuals from the 
contamination these drugs can cause.
Each soul, created in God’s image, deserves the support and loving care of wise and 
experienced counsel afforded in the provision of the content of Legislative Document 
887.  The just penalties listed are appropriate given the toxicity of these life-ending 
and body-reaction-inducing chemicals.
Psalm 139:13-14  English Standard Version
"For you formed my inward parts; you knitted me together in my mother's womb.  I 
praise you (God), for I am fearfully and wonderfully made. Wonderful are your 
works; my soul knows it very well."
Sincerely,
Kirby Burns,  Blue Hill


